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Monday 22 April

Dear Parents

Chickenshed Theatre

Year 6 have planned an exciting visit to Chickenshed theatre in Barnet as part of our topic about the
History of Theatre. The purpose of the visit will be to explore the role of theatre to support the pupils
with their end of year production.

Lowry and Kandinsky class will be visiting Chickenshed on Wednesday 5th June and Monet and
Picasso class will be visiting Chickenshed on Thursday 6th June. We will be travelling by bus. The
children will return in time for a normal pick up at the end of the school day.

The cost of this trip is free, however it would be great if you could support the Chickenshed theatre
with a £5 donation which will support the day they are kindly hosting for our pupils, including a
workshop and tour of the theatre. Voluntary contributions to be paid via ParentMail > Payment Item >
Shop > Chickenshed by Friday 17th May 2024 at the latest.

Your child should wear school uniform and ensure they have suitable footwear for walking
(comfortable trainers for example).

If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on
ParentMail and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have been
submitted.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the
day. Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Team


